
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT COVID-19 DISCLOSURE: 

 

 

Due to the ongoing uncertainty surrounding the recent COVID-19 pandemic and its 
effect on youth sports, including Ice Hockey, the Glenbard Hockey Club is obligated to 
adhere to federal, state, and local mandates and standards, as well as any/all registered  
league and affiliate mandates (AHAI, USA Hockey.  As a result, there is the possibility 
that the 2021-2022 hockey season and related activities (including but not limited to 
those listed within all teams calendars) may be interrupted, suspended, and/or 
cancelled at any time, with or without notice. 

 

Although the Glenbard Hockey Club will make every reasonable effort to ensure the 
continuation of our activities, in the unfortunate event that activities are affected due to 
circumstances beyond our control, the Glenbard Hockey Club Board will have sole 
discretion over the continuation of any / all programs, including but not limited to any 
potential refunds and/or refund amounts of season fees, programs, and activities to be 
made in full, partially, or not at all. 
 
Glenbard Hockey Club Board Members. 
 


